

To:

Mayor and Council and

Homer Advisory Planning Commission

Through:

Walt Wrede, City Manager

From:

Economic Development Advisory Commission

Date:

May 13, 2010

Subject:

Store size limit

At its meeting of May 11, the Economic Development Advisory Commission (EDC) approved a motion to recommend to the Homer City Council that the Homer City Code be revised to increase the size limit for retail and wholesale buildings in Town Center to 100,000 square feet in both sections of code. (See existing code attached.)